
 

Year 6 Half Term Bulletin – Autumn 2 

Pupils should now have received their new homework books. They should have a SATs question workbook 

and a revision guide for the following three subjects (6 books in total): 

 Reading 

 GPS 

 Maths 

Homework will be set on a Friday and should be completed and handed in on the following Thursday as we 

will be going through the answers in lesson time. The revision guides can be kept at home but must be 

looked after carefully and returned at the end of Year 6 in the same condition they were loaned in (please do 

not write in them). 

If children need help with their homework, they should ask their class teacher before the due date. 

Children have also been given log in details for SATs Bootcamp, an additional online revision tool with 

tutorial videos and practise questions. Please begin to access this with your child at home. 

https://www.yearsix.co.uk/sats-boot-camp/ 

Year 6 library day is on a Thursday where pupils will have an opportunity to change their reading book.  

Year 6 PE day is still on a Monday. Please ensure your child is wearing the correct PE kit: black tracksuit 

bottoms, white t-shirt and school jumper. Children can bring in an additional black jumper or hoody to wear 

during PE lessons outside as the weather is getting colder. Please ensure all items are named.  

In our DT lessons this half term, we will be learning about ‘make do and mend’ linked to WW2. The pupils 

will need to bring in an old item of clothing (for example a t-shirt that they have grown out of or a pair of 

jeans with holes in) that we will be upcycling into something new. Please bring these items in on Friday 1st 

December. 

Friday 17th November– PE afternoon (additional PE session)  

Friday 1st December – bring in old item of clothing to upcycle in DT 

Tuesday 5th December – Falcon Bowls competition (invite only) 

Tuesday 5th and Wednesday 6th December – Science workshops 

Tuesday 12th December – Evacuee Day (see separate letter for further information) 

Wednesday 13th December – Christmas dinner, Christmas jumper and Charity fundraiser day 

Friday 15th December - PE afternoon (additional PE session) 

Monday 18th December – Whole School Open Classroom event 3:15-3:45pm 

https://www.yearsix.co.uk/sats-boot-camp/

